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Hi Fritz, my name is Sam Marino, and I'm with Bean Group.  I am working 

with a group of people who are looking to purchase a property in Madbury 
for use as a Lao Temple/ community center.   

 
I was given your information and told that you are on the planning board for 

Madbury, and that they will need to have a hearing for the determination to 
use the property as a temple.  If this is correct, please let me know, and 

we'll get them started on what they need to do.  Thanks! 
 
 

 


